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Important Dates: 
 
6th September: Orienteering Excursion  Yr 7/8, 
8th September: Year 7 2023 Information Evening 
9th September: Redtember - Ronald McDonald 
House Charity 
14th, 15th September: Year 12 Excursion 
20th September: Primary Spring Concert 
21st September:  Year 12 Farewell Assembly 
 
 
       
   Stage 5 Food Technology  - Special Occasion Cake 

Decoration 

Coleambally Central School Newsletter 

A Quality Education in your Community 

 

Year 2/3 & Year 10  Collaboration 

More on page 2 
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What an awesome book week parade last Friday. Congratulations to students and staff for their 

costumes and for all of the incredible costume design skills and the time parents have taken to make a 

special event. Thank you to all the organising Teachers and parents who attended (I was dressed as    

Zoro).  

Redtember is the 9 September. All students and staff are encouraged to wear red and bring a 

gold coin donation to support Ronald McDonald House.  

The Primary Spring Concert will be at the Coleambally Community Club on Tuesday 20th Septem-

ber from 11.30am. Come along and enjoy an afternoon of dance.  

HSC Trials have been underway over the last two weeks and stage 6 students are building to-

wards final study and assessment in preparation for HSC exams from week 1 next term. I am looking  

forward to my first opportunity to farewell Year 12 students on Wednesday 21st  September.  

There have been some recent technical issues. A reminder to all that Yondr pouches are brought 

to school by secondary students each day, even when phones are left at home. We need to also ensure 

that Yondr pouches are kept in good condition and good working order. As we have found some unau-

thorised apps and downloads on secondary laptops we have needed reimage all of the machines. This 

should be completed and laptops ready again for learning in Week 9.  

There has been an active staff recruitment over this term and I am hoping to be able to welcome 

new teachers and executive members to Coleambally Central School soon. More as it happens   

Micheal Burke 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

The Happiest Refugee /The Little Refugee 
Year 10 English have been reading  
'The Happiest Refugee' and Year 2/3 have 
been reading 'The Little Refugee' both 
written by Anh Do.  The two classes com-
bined to share their knowledge and work 
together. Year 10 students learnt about 
reciprocal reading and took part in the 
process with a Year 2/3 partner then our 
younger learners became the experts to 
teach our older students about the fea-
tures of 'The Little Refugee'.  
Students collaborated to compare and 
contrast the two texts - and had a lot of 
fun doing it!  
Thank you to Miss Phillips and Year 2/3 
for hosting Year 10. 

REDTEMBER  - WEAR RED TO SCHOOL - 9th September 

2022.              GOLD COIN DONATION 
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BOOK WEEK 



 4 

4  SAFE RESPONSIBLE RESPECTFUL 

Year 7 Science  - Escape Room. 
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Science Week 2022 Primary students collaborated to make balloon rockets during 

Science Week. 
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Primary Awards 
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Primary Awards Week 5 
Kindergarten 
Harley Shields for displaying persistence in writing and excellent progress in Spelling. Harper Pound 
for your wonderful effort in literacy and numeracy. You are making excellent progress! Jacob Burke 
for sharing and demonstrating his mathematical reasoning when problem solving during class discus-
sions. 
 
Year 1  
Willow Pound for demonstrating enthusiasm during Dance lessons and composing movement sequenc-
es in line with the music tempo. Layla Heath for displaying resilience when solving multiplicative 
problems. Alex Cooney for recognising tricky words when reading and confidently sounding out un-
known words. 
 
Year 2/3 
Kyllie Mabulac for Showing persistence and determination when competing at school league tag.  
Poppy Jackson for showing resilience when overcoming sporting challenges. Brock Shields for at-
tempting new and unfamiliar tasks with a positive attitude.  
 
Year 4 
Jaide Pound for excellence in athletics and mathematics particularly when working with measurement. 
Harriet Bolton for attention to detail in informative writing and landscape art. Daniel Williams-
Schaefer for consistently approaching all areas of learning with a positive attitude to continue improv-
ing. 
 
 Year 5/6 
Hannah Vremaric for being a courteous, thoughtful and responsible class member. Well Done! Zoee 
Steinhardt for her consistent effort in composing a literacy recount. Great ork!  Kyuss O’Brien for 
completing class tasks and settling into year 5/6. Welcome Kyuss 
 

Primary Awards Week 7 
Kindergarten 
Hamish Heath for displaying persistence and determination when learning dance routines. Adele  
Wilson for always displaying a positive attitude towards her learning. Shem Mabulac for being an en-
thusiastic class member and showing significant growth in all areas of his learning. 
 
Year 1 
Joey Adams for identifying quarters in shapes and collections of objects and correctly using the fraction 
symbol for quarters.  Marty Carroll for using the positional language ‘left’ and ‘right’ and partnering 
with the correct body parts when composing dance movements.  Oliver Shields for including adverbs 
and adjectives in his sentences each day.   
  
Year 2/3 
Raedn-Pearl Martin for showing persistence when reading unfamiliar texts. 
Noah Flewitt for effectively using comprehension skills to locate and justify answers. 
 
Year 4 

Connor Munn for using additive strategies to successfully represent partitioned decimals and fractions. 
Miley Motbey for demonstrating leadership when summarising and clarifying in reading groups. 
Dakota Greenwood for applying positive problem-solving skills during drama and dance performances. 
 
Year 5/6. 

Andrew Fattore for composing and working diligently to improve his historical factual recount on 'The 
Eureka Stockade'. Fantastic effort! Brock Williams-Jenkins for composing a historical recount about 
'The Eureka Stockade', utilising difficult and challenging words within his composition. Well done! 
Tara Bedard for her consistent effort applied to composing factual recounts and for her newfound    
confidence in mathematics. Keep up the great work! 
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Primary Assembly Week 5 & 7 
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Community Announcements 
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Careers 

See the flyer attached to this  

newsletter... 
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Coleambally Squash Club Notices  

Junior Squash Tournament  

Coleambally Squash Club will be starting a junior squash tournament which will run until Christmas Holidays. This tournament 

if for new and existing school aged players. If you are a new player you will need to be graded contact Neil Burke or Cate Har-

dy for further details. Cost: $30 When: Thursday afternoon 4pm Contact: Cate Hardy 04 13885278 or Neil Burke 04 28281919  

Community Announcements 

SAFE RESPONSIBLE RESPECTFUL 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Country Education Foundation of Coleambally-Darlington Point: 
Applications open on 1st September, 2022 for education grants for 
study in 2023. Study could be at university, TAFE, VET courses, ap-
prenticeships, traineeships. 
Students residing in postcodes 2706 and 2707 who have a financial 
need and have shown commitment to their goals are eligible to apply at www.cef.org.au 
Applications close on 25th November, 2022. 
 
 CICL Grant Latta Bonded Scholarships for 2023. 
Coleambally Irrigation Cooperative Ltd in conjunction with CEF Coleambally-Darlington Point are pleased to 
offer the CICL Grant Latta Bonded Scholarship for students pursuing a career in Engineering or Information Tech-
nology. 
Flyers have gone out to Year 12 students at several high schools and central schools for students interested in 
this scholarship. Applications are through CEF Coleambally-Darlington Point and close on 25th November, 2022. 
Visit www.cef.org.au for more details or contact Penny Sheppard on 0269549157 or Ken Martin on 0427871950 

CEF Coleambally-Darlington Point 

AGM 

The AGM for Country Education Foun-

dation of Coleambally-Darlington Point 

will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday, 

28th September, 2022 at  Coleambally 

Community Club.  

JOB VACANCY 
Job Title: Casual bus driver 

 

 

 

 

C and J Robertson is a privately owned, family run business that has been operating in the Griffith, Coleambally, Rankins 
Springs and Goolgowi district for over 35 years. 

We are looking for multiple caring and committed individuals to join our team as a bus driver in Coleambally. 

Robertson’s have been transporting our local children to and from school for 25 +years, we have always employed local 
people. We are desperately looking for locals with a NSW open licence to obtain a LR or MR drivers licence & Bus driver 
Authority. All training and government requirements will be provided on the job. 

If you are 25 years of age or older, retired, semi retired or just looking for a bit of extra money on a fill in Bases or maybe a casual  
permanent position if one arises, 40 weeks a year/ 5 days, split shifts a week, 12 weeks holiday a year. 

http://www.mirrigation.com.au/company/careers/opportuniies
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cef.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccoleamball-c.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C234881ab9cb0436da99c08da8704624b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637970750297340776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cef.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccoleamball-c.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C234881ab9cb0436da99c08da8704624b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637970750297340776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
file:///C:/Users/hdunbar1/Documents/Newsletter items/MI 2023 Apprenticeship and Traineeship Intake Information Sheet - July 2022.pdf
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2023 Apprentice & Trainee Intake 
 
Murrumbidgee Irrigation (MI) is one of the largest private irrigation companies in Australia serving over 3,000+ 
landholding that is owned by our shareholder customers within an area of 378,000+ hectares. Murrumbidgee 
Irrigation is one of the most diverse and highly productive agriculture regions Australia, forming part of the Murray-
darling basin. We are a dynamic and innovative regional company that employs approximately 150 people at two 
locations Griffith and Leeton. 
 

We are opening recruitment for our upcoming 2023 Apprentice & Trainee opportunities:   
 

Upcoming Apprentice and Trainee Positions in 2023 

• Apprentice - Mechanic  

• Apprentice - Metal Fabrication (Boilermaker/Welder)  

• Trainee – Civil Maintenance   

• Trainee – Business Administration (Customer Services)   
 

       About You 
• A “can do” attitude focused on delivering outcomes  

• Commitment to a strong values culture and a preparedness to “walk the talk”  

• Ability to work independently or as part of a team  

• Motivated and eager to learn  
 

What We Offer  
• A proactive and inclusive work culture with focus on safety – ‘nobody gets injured on my watch’  

• A structured traineeship to support your professional development and career growth  

• Values based workforce – integrity, customers, accountability, respect, teams  

• A flexibly, friendly workplace where you are a part of a team   

 
For more information about MI, what we do and what we can offer you please visit 

www.mirrigation.com.au  
 

For any questions, please contact our Human Resources Team 
Phone:  (02) 6962 0200   Email:  recruitment@mirrigation.com.au 

 

http://www.mirrigation.com.au/
http://www.mirrigation.com.au/
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